Suffolk Obedience Training Club Re-Opening

We have missed seeing our Members, friends, and their furry partners. As we
prepare to start to re-open the club for use, we have been busy setting policy to
help keep us all as safe as we possibly can.

The regular schedule has been changed. At this time, we will no longer hold drop-
in classes. We will be limiting class size to 4 or 5 students. This will help ensure
proper social distancing. We are limiting teams to one handler and one dog inside
the building at a time. Additional family members, friends or dogs may not come
into the building.

All students wishing to train MUST reserve space for each day, time, and class
they wish to attend. We are in the process of working out a system to sign up for
classes, whether per week or for a block of several weeks. More specific
information on class schedule will be sent out as soon as we have determined an
opening date.

We will be setting a tentative schedule of classes that may be adjusted as per
those wishing to sign up to train and the instructor's preference of schedule and
time limitations.

We ask that classes be paid for by check. Voucher books are available for sale.
This enables you to purchase a block of 5 classes per book with one personal
check.

We ask those coming into club to be considerate of others and their comfort level
for social distancing. If you are asked to move back further, please do so.

If you have a problem or issue bring it to the instructor and they will address it.
Those not following protocol or requests to move away will not be allowed to
train and asked to leave the premises.

Please read completely the list of protocols for all entering the building.

We have also written a building maintenance protocol of measures we have taken
to ensure we can train in as safe a manner as possible.

Any questions can be directed to Kit O'Donoghue

e-mail: kitodonoghue@yahoo.com or phone 631-266-6245

If you wish to purchase voucher books in advance, contact Kit.

We know that all of you will know when it is the right time to join us for training.
We look forward to seeing you when you are ready to resume classes. Please
remember these are trying times. Many have gone through tough situations.
Please be kind, considerate and patient.



